Red Wing High School Students, Parents and Guardians,

This past Monday, the School Board authorized us to run a distance learning day for grades
9-12 on Wednesday, April 6th, 2022. Our 7th and 8th grade students will be in school that day
and will be taking the Minnesota Comprehensive Assessments (MCA's). Since the 7th and 8th
grade tests are all day, this structure will allow us to better facilitate the testing and many of the
accommodations that go with it.

As our 9-12 students will be out of the building that day and will be working remotely, we are still
offering home meals for those who wish to partake in them. | have attached a document that
shares details and a link on how to sign up for these meals. The expectation for our 9-12
students is that they will attend each class online at its regularly scheduled time according to our
Mon-Tues / Thurs-Fri schedule. Our 7th and 8th grade students will attend in person and their
schedule for testing is as follows:

MCA Reading 9:00 - 11:30am
Lunch 11:30 - 12:30pm
MCA Math 12:30 - 2:30

8th grade only

MCA Science 2:45 - 3:45pm

If you have any questions regarding the testing day, please contact our District Testing
Coordinator, Ms. Robin Pagel at rspagel@rwps.org

George J. Nemanich
Principal
Red Wing High School



